
8th Grade In Person 
Graduation Ceremony

Prairie Hills Junior High School



Summer 
School

• Any 8th grade student identified to attend 
Summer School will not participate in the In-
person Grad Ceremony on 5/27/.

• Each summer school student’s 
promotion/graduation status will be 
determined at the conclusion of Summer 
School.  

• Letters were mailed and phone calls were 
made.  Any parent unsure of your child’s 
promotion status, please contact the school.  



Important 
Information-
8th Grade 
In-person 
Graduation

• In-person Graduation-Thursday, May 27th-
4:30 p.m.

• Cap & gowns 7 Tickets will be disseminated 
Wednesday, May 26th.
• Cap and gowns cannot be decorated. 

• In-person graduates receive 3 tickets.
• All guests need a ticket including children.

• In-person graduation will be live streamed.



Important 
Information-
Graduation 
Day

• Thursday, May 27th -10:45 a.m. dismissal 
(transportation will be provided)
• Students must be in attendance on Thursday, 

May 27th to participate in graduation.  This is 
also the last day of attendance for 8th grade in-
person students. 

• Graduates must report to PHJH no later than 
4:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 27th.

• All graduate personal belongings should be 
left with a parent/guardian (purses, cell 
phones, etc.,).

• All graduates must have appropriate attire 
underneath the cap & gown.  



Important 
Information-
Graduation 
Day

• Balloons, Flowers, whistles, horns or any 
other items deemed a distraction will not be 
allowed on campus during the ceremony.  
Please leave any gifts in your vehicle to be 
presented after the ceremony.  



A Special 
Note for 
Parents and 
Graduates

• Our students and staff feel that it is important 
for every child to hear his or her name clearly 
when it’s being read by school officials during 
the graduation ceremony.   In order for this to 
happen, it is necessary that the audience and 
students refrain from applauding, whistling, 
shouting out greetings or other actions which 
may bring embarrassment to individual 
graduates, detract from the dignity of the 
ceremony and prevent other parents from 
hearing their child’s name announced.  When 
all the graduates have received their diplomas, 
the applause of their guests will be 
appropriate.  



Questions/Concerns


